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M6 Stage 1 
Construction of sewer connection at  

Brighton Memorial Playing Fields,  

Brighton-Le-Sands from Monday 15 February  
  

 

We are continuing with our work to 
build your new and upgraded 
community recreational facilities as 
part of the M6 Stage 1 project. 

From Monday 15 February we will 
connect the sewer pipes for the 
new amenities building at Brighton 
Memorial Playing Fields, to the 
existing sewer main.  

 

What does our work involve? 

Our work involves excavating the ground to 
connect the new sewer pipes from the 
amenities building to the existing sewer pipe 
on Sybil Lane.  

We will use excavators and light vehicles to 
complete this work.  

 

Our work schedule 

This work will take up to five consecutive 
days to complete, between Monday 15 
February and Saturday 27 February, 
weather permitting.  

Our work hours are:  

 7am to 6pm, Monday to Friday 

 8am to 1pm Saturday   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

How will our work affect you? 

During this work Sybil Lane will unable to be 
accessed to or from Crawford Road, as 
shown in the map over the page. This 
temporary closure will be in place 24 hours a 
day until the work has been completed. 

Local access to Sybil Lane will be maintained 
via O’Neill Street. Affected residents will be 
door knocked to confirm the date the work will 
start. 

Please keep to speed limits, follow signs and 
traffic controllers directions. 

Thank you for your patience while we carry 
out this important work. 

 

Supporting our community 

Currently infrastructure construction projects 
are considered essential to the economy and 
will continue as planned across the city and 
the state.  

The M6 Stage 1 project will deliver 5,300 jobs 
and support the local economy. 

The safety and wellbeing of our workforce and 
the wider community is our highest priority. 
Our people are following hygiene and 
appropriate social distancing measures and 
will continue to do so. 

February 2021 



Location of work  

 

Contact our team 

Our team will continue to keep you updated 
during construction of the recreational 
facilities and the M6 Stage 1. 

If you would like to learn more about our 
project please contact us. 

 

nswroads.work/M6portal 

nswroads.work/m6 

M6Stage1@transport.nsw.gov.au 

1800 789 297 

Transport for NSW 

Locked Bag 928, North Sydney NSW 2059 


